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Village Litter Pick 
A date for your diary 

Friday 2nd March 3.15pm-4.00pm 
A huge thank you to our special superheros, Lilly May, 

Ellen, Joesph, Sophie , Emily, Sophie and Ryan, who all 

gave up their time after school on our last litter pick 

to help support our Ravenstone Community. With the 

help of adults the children collected 14 bags of litter.  

 

 

More details and counting sheets can be 

found on the RSPB website: 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/getinvolved/activities/birdwatch/ 

or on our school website in Curriculum 

News/ Greenteam/ Big Garden 

Birdwatch 2018. Our school library has 

a number of birdwatching books filled 

with photos and information, available 

for loan. 

               THE BIG BATTERY HUNT IS BACK 
 

Last year Woodstone took part in a trial battery recycling  
campaign run by Duracell. One of only 50 schools taking part,  
Woodstone’s efforts contributed to an amazing 80,000 batteries.   
Duracell are looking to roll out the campaign nationally and as  
part of the national campaign Duracell’s aim is to involve not just  
schools, but the wider community.  
This year the campaign would love pupils to encourage their  
parents, sports groups, local businesses and public spaces like  
libraries to get involved too – after all, every battery collected will  
help to reduce waste across the country.  
The Woodstone Green Team will champion the campaign with a launch assembly; there will be class 
prizes for the greatest number of batteries collected and on completion of an entry form, children will be 
entered into a national competition with some great prizes. The closing date for entries is 25th April.  
 

 

Woodstone’s next Foodbank 

collection will be in the Summer 

Term. Please look out for details of 

items that are most needed. Thank 

you. 

 

 

Next Big Garden Birdwatch 27th-29th January 

 

27 

Big  

Garden Birdwatch 

27th – 29th January  

https://www.rspb.org.uk/getinvolved/activities/birdwatch/

